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When you’re a sponsor, 
the Sportsmen Bassmasters respond!

Dear Sir or Madam:

In April 2017 the Sportsmen Bassmasters is holding its annual banquet to celebrate its accomplishments during the previous year. In the past year, our members competed in club, team and individual tournaments that helped to contribute to the sport of fishing. We also actively participated in multiple lake clean-up projects. Simply stated, the Sportsmen Bassmasters represent one of the largest and most active fishing clubs in Minnesota -- a club that takes pride in its community involvement. 

Each year, we ask businesses to sponsor prizes that are raffled off at our annual banquet. This raffle raises revenue for endeavors such as youth projects and local lake clean-ups. 

What’s in it for me, you might ask? The Sportsmen will acknowledge your contribution in a variety of ways. Most obviously, your contributions go directly to active anglers, those that are most likely going to be lifetime customers. In addition, sponsors receive on-going advertisement on the club’s professionally-created web site at www.sportsmenbassmasters.com. This web site is visited by many individuals including those purposely looking for a club to affiliate with, others surfing the net for fishing information, and our own members (19 members strong). Of course, all members are encouraged to patronize your business. 

We hope that you are able to contribute to the Sportsmen Bassmasters’ banquet with either a contribution of merchandise or a gift certificate. You may mail it to my address listed below. If you have any questions, feel free to contact me. 

Thank you with heartfelt gratitude for your support. The Sportsmen Bassmasters wishes you a happy, safe and prosperous new year. 

Graciously, 

Dan Bonneson, Special Projects Coordinator 

9803 82nd St S


Cottage Grove, MN 55016 
(C) 651-269-6740
